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13 May 2025 

 

Trade Restrictions Between India and Pakistan 

 

Dear Customer, 

  

At Maersk, we are committed to providing you with the highest level of service as well as relevant information 

you need to make important decisions about your supply chain. Thus, we are writing to inform you about the 

recent directives issued by the Govt of Pakistan that restricts the movement of cargo between Pakistan and 

India. 

  

The government of Pakistan has imposed following restrictions with regards to trade to/from India: 

  

• Indian-flagged vessels are not permitted to call Pakistani ports. 

  

• Prohibition of exports and imports to and from India. 

  

• No Indian cargo to be discharged in transit to other destinations. 

  

(Above restriction is not applicable on vessels carrying cargo/freight remaining on-Board (RoB) originating from 

or destined for India.) 

  

As a global integrated logistics company operating in a vast global network that connects both countries, we 

are actively engaging with stake holders to assess the operational impact and ensure full compliance to these 

new regulations. 

  

While our vessels continue to call on ports in Pakistan without any interruption, we are implementing necessary 

adjustments to our network and routings to comply with the regulations. In this connection our Mawingu 

service will omit calling at Port Qasim in Pakistan and instead, vessel Seaspan Calicanto will carry the cargo to 

Salalah for the next three weeks.  

All other services remain unchanged and continue calling ports in Pakistan as per their schedules. 

  

We understand the critical nature of your business and remain committed to supporting you through these 

changes. Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. Should you have any questions, please don’t 

hesitate to contact your local Sales and Customer Experience contacts. Our teams are always available to 

support you. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

A.P. Moller – Maersk 

 

 


